

Charlotte Volunteer Fire Department recommendation for Fire Chief

Charlotte Fire Dept Secretary-Treasurer <cfdoost@gmail.com> To: Erin LaPere <elapere@charlottemi.org>

Thu, Sep 2, 2021 at 9:57 PM

Good evening Erin,

The members of the Charlotte Fire Department and Rural Fire Association would like to thank you and both Fire Chief candidates for your time and patience to accommodate meeting with us on August 12th & September 1st. These meetings provided a great opportunity for our members to interface with each candidate and gain a better understanding of their qualifications and experiences in the fire service.

After careful consideration among the members, we are officially recommending Mr. Robert Vogel be offered the open position of Fire Chief.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Jeff Wertz Secretary - Treasurer Charlotte Fire Department